
The January meeting of the Cady Town Board was held on January 

8, 2024 at 7p.m. at the town hall. Members attending: Mike 

Tully, Bob Klanderman, Carla Greiber, and Shelly Ninneman  

 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order. Motion was made by 

Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Klanderman to accept the 

December minutes.  Motion was passed 

 

No public comments were made at this time 

 

Motion was made by Supervisor Klanderman and second by Chairman 

Tully to approve CSM for Strom sec 27.  Motion passed 

 

Chairman Tully appointed Ken Greiber & Wayne Moga to the plan 

commission committee for a 2 year term. 

 

Building code violations will be further addressed in February  

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully second by Supervisor Klanderman to increase 

Patrolman Timm wages by 5% effective January 1, 2024. Motion 

passed.   

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully, second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to accept the 2023 financial audit form as presented 

with town balance $2,049.61- excluding taxes & savings.  Motion 

passed 

 

Road update was given including road damage on 20th AVE by Cady 

Cheese trucks- they will be billed. Some signs have been stolen 

in the town. New Truck has been delivered to Monroe in 

Marshfield. 

 

Treasure report given including burn permit booklets no longer 

available. 

 

Bills were reviewed and paid  

 

Next meeting will be Monday February 5, 2024 @7pm. 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Chairman Tully, second by 

Supervisor Klanderman @ 7:50pm.  Motion passed.  

 

Submitted by clerk Shelly Ninneman                                       


